To request a diversity eligibility letter for an NIH Fellowship application from GEPA, please provide the following information to Elaine_Smolock@urmc.rochester.edu

Student Name: 
Student email:  
Student Graduate Program: 
Department: 
Student’s Principle Investigator(s): 
Diverse Group Student Identifies with and/or Diverse Group that the Proposed Research Addresses:
Link to the Parent Announcement (PA) / Funding Opportunity Announcement (FOA):  

The Office of GEPA will include the applicant’s Funding History and finalize the letter


